
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

11 March 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Re: Misuse of Mobile Phones within School 
 
It is with regret that we have had a number of incidents reported to school of students misusing their 
mobile devices and inappropriate use of social media. 
 
We all appreciate the advantages that technology and in turn social media have, but we must again stress 
the responsibilities that come with this. Social media law encompasses all the legal issues associated with 
user-generated content and comes under both civil and criminal law aspects. With this in mind, please may 
I ask you, as a matter of urgency, to speak with your child about the responsible use of mobile phones and 
social media. 
 
As per the behaviour policy, any student found recording/taking pictures of staff to share on social media 
will be at risk of a permanent exclusion and if applicable passed onto the police.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs L Pond 
Headteacher 
 
 

 


